
                                                        
 

Privileged Document/Proprietary Information 
 

Privileged Document/Proprietary Information 
 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL SATELLITE, DATA,  
   AND INFORMATION SERVICE 
 

        January 5, 2023 
 
Mr. Thomas Nichols 
Co-Founder, Chief Operating Officer 
True Anomaly, Inc. 
524 S. Tejon St, Ste 6 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
 
RE: Notification of Complete Application   
 
Dear Mr. Nichols: 
 
The National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) Commercial Remote Sensing 
Regulatory Affairs (CRSRA) office, has determined under 15 CFR § 960.5(c) that the Jackal 
Block I Autonomous Orbital Vehicle (AOV) license application, received December 22, 2022, is 
complete. Under 15 CFR § 960.7, CRSRA will notify you by March 6, 2023, 60 calendar days 
from the date of this letter, whether the license is granted or denied. If CRSRA has not notified 
you of a final determination within 60 days of the date of this letter, you may submit a request 
for the license to be granted within three days, if CRSRA does not make a final determination in 
that timeline, you may appeal under 15 CFR § 960.18(a)(3). 
 
If any information you submitted in the license application becomes inaccurate or incomplete at 
any time between the date of this letter and before the license is granted or denied, you must 
submit the correct or updated information to CRSRA. Failure to correct such inaccurate or 
incomplete information violates 15 CFR § 960.16(c). If CRSRA determines that the change is 
significant to the application, CRSRA will notify you within seven days of receipt of the correct 
information, that the application is deemed to have been withdrawn under 15 CFR § 960.5(d). 
You may then resubmit the license application with accurate or complete information.  
 
Please refer any questions regarding this determination or the status of your application to Frank 
Rostan at 301-520-5202 or by email at CRSRA@noaa.gov.  
      

       
 Sincerely, 

 
      
 
      Alan D. Robinson 

Acting Director, Commercial Remote Sensing   
 Regulatory Affairs 

 
 
 
cc: Glenn Tallia, NOAA GC   
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